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Check email for important
bargaining survey

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Your negotiating team is getting ready to 
begin bargaining. We need to hear your 
concerns and priorities!

Check your email inbox for the link to our 
bargaining survey, which we sent on 
September 11. The deadline to complete it is 
Wednesday, October 2.

We need to know what matters most to you. 
Is it workloads? Higher wages and better 
benefits? Your priorities will inform our 
demands at the bargaining table.

Negotiating a new collective agreement is an 
important process and we can’t do it without 
you. Complete our bargaining survey to help 
us advocate for what matters.

All survey answers will be kept private and 
confidential—no individual responses will be 
shared with management.

Next meetings

Your negotiating team will meet in October 
to review the survey results. We will also 
confirm bargaining dates with the employer 
soon. Watch for updates.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions.

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM – 
SHEPHERD’S CARE FOUNDATION

Kensington Village
Annabelle Lee
annabellelee2008@yahoo.ca

Millwoods Manor and Southside Manor
Betty Barayuga
bettybarayuga@yahoo.ca

Barrhead
Dorothy Bacon
dorothyb@live.ca

Millwoods
Mariah Monro
mariahjmonro@gmail.com

Vanguard
Vivian Odono
vivianodono@yahoo.ca

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF

Kate Robinson Negotiations
k.robinson@aupe.org
 


